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MEDIA STATEMENT      DATE: 18 JUNE 2020 

 

 

MDB EMPLOYEE TESTS POSITIVE FOR COVID-19  

 

The Municipal Demarcation Board (MDB) has temporarily closed its premises after an 

employee tested positive for Covid-19.  Whilst necessary health and safety protocols 

are being implemented, employees have been requested to get tested and self-

quarantine.  

 

The MDB will continue to operate with employees working from home. To this end, 

members of the public are encouraged to continue to submit their written proposals 

(Batch2 Municipalities) on how their wards should be configured by not later than 31 

July 2020.  

 

“We would like to wish the employee a speedy recovery. Given the size of the 

staff complement at the MDB, we have requested all employees to get tested 

and self-isolate. During the decontamination of the offices, all employees will be 

working from home until further notice.” said Muthotho Sigidi, MDB CEO. 

 

The MDBs top priority is to provide support to the employee who tested positive. 

Necessary precautions to combat the spread of the virus are being effected to ensure 

the well-being and safety of all employees. All stakeholders are encouraged to 

continue to observe the lock-down regulations. 
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Stay home, wash your hands, practice physical distancing and wear a mask 

when in public spaces. #StaySafe 
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